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Tuesday, October 26, 2010 
3:30 pm*, Room 403, Blount Hall, 1534 White Ave. 

 
Join us for a mini-workshop with Jeanne Narum, Founding Director of Project 
Kaleidoscope, one of the nation's leading programs to encourage innovative 

undergraduate STEM education. Narum has been the lead author on numerous 
reports to promote undergraduate learning, including workshops on enhancing 

opportunities for early career faculty, quantitative reasoning, facilitating 
interdisciplinary learning and shaping learning spaces that accommodate 21st 

century pedagogies. 
 

*Refreshments begin at 3 p.m. in the NIMBioS lobby on the 4th floor. 
 


